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Thunder Storms the Oklahoma School of Science and Mathematics 
  

Oklahoma City, OK. (November 1, 2018) – The Oklahoma City Thunder made a surprise visit to 

the Oklahoma School of Science and Mathematics (OSSM) on Friday, October 26. 
 
Thunder players, Patrick Patterson, Terrance Ferguson, Steven Adams, Jerami Grant and Alex 

Abrines surprised Dr. Brent Richards Zoology lab while the students were dissecting clams and 
squids. All five players arrived in lab coats and got to work. 
 

“Nothing is more exciting than having these great big Thunder players working alongside our 
students, asking questions and showing real interest in what we are learning,” said Dr. Brent 

Richards.  
 
This is the second visit that the Thunder has made to OSSM and one these lab students will not 

forget. 
 
OSSM is a residential high school for juniors and seniors from across the state and is the only 

one of its kind in Oklahoma.  Its mission is to prepare young Oklahomans to think critically by 
excelling in the studies of science and mathematics.  The curriculum is designed not only to 

immerse students in a rigorous two-year program of advanced physics, mathematics, biology, 

chemistry and humanities, but also to instill in them a sense of community service.   For more 
information, call 521-6436 or log on to www.ossm.edu.     
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Junior, Carson Bolinger pictured with Steven Adams 

http://www.ossm.edu/

